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SUBJECT: New Nevada Child Support Enforcement System

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

The Policy Unit would like to inform staff that the Nevada Child Support Enforcement Program is transitioning to a new computer
system called NVKIDS. There will be roughly 7,300 cases converted to the new system which will generate CSENets to any
intergovernmental partner associated with those cases. The new case number structure will be 10 digits beginning with NV FIPS
Code 32.

The new case number structure is listed below for reference:

e NVKIDS case number will be 10 digits beginning with 32(NV FIPS Code) i.e., 3200333045
e Each case participant will have a unique 10digit number beginning with 1 i.e., 1000936249

As new discoveries are made during this transition to the new NCSE system, communication will be relayed. This is set to take place
April 4, 2022, through October 2022.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail


mailto:DCSS%20POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov




